
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

October 21, 2014 

Attendance;  Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Gene Spender, and Meg  Dyer. 

1. Approved October 14,2014 minutes. 

2. Discussed the Mill Pond Dam, John Bliss will send a copy of the plans to Tony Fletcher. 

3. Discussed a misprint in the Town Ordinances in regard to the setback from the center of a 

private drive or right of way. 

4. Discussed purchase of a monitor for the new computer. 

5. Meg came in to update us on Lovell Recreation. 

6. Gene came into discuss LIPPC update, he spoke with Peter Lowell who thought our diver rates 

were in line for experienced divers, also contact was made with Jim Buck the Cushman Pond 

contact. Gene also asked to have the boat wash station shut down for the season. 

7. Tommie reported they are working on a AFG Grant for a turnout gear washing system, they also 

provided community service assisting to secure the steeple on the center lovell church. 

8. Larry reported they have pulled the water pump at the cemetery, docks and buoys are being 

pulled, and plow mounts have been installed on the trucks. Larry contacted Collette Monuments 

who will engrave on the monument, we will get the requested information and get a price. 

9. We made arrangements for October 24th to meet with the engineer to view various styles of salt 

sheds. 

10. Adjourned;  8:45 


